
   
 

   
 

 
Pursuant to A.R.S. § 38-431.02, notice is hereby given to 

the members of the Design Review Board and to the 
general public that the Design Review Board meeting 
scheduled for Friday, May 3, 2024 has been canceled. 
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The regularly scheduled Design Review Board virtual meeting on May 3, 2024, at 7:30 
A.M. has been canceled since no cases are to be reviewed.  

The next meeting is scheduled for Friday, May 17, 2024. 
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